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I-805 North Express Lanes Project  

Overnight Closures of Mira Mesa Boulevard/Sorrento Valley 
Road at Interstate 805, November 24th
Crews will close Mira Mesa Boulevard/Sorrento 
Valley Road at Interstate 805 (I-805) Monday 
from 9 p.m. until 5 a.m. The closure is necessary 
to safely remove temporary bridge supports and 
is part of ongoing construction on Stage 1 of the 
I-805 North Express Lanes Project.

Motorists traveling westbound on Mira Mesa 
Boulevard will be detoured onto Scranton Road, 
then westbound on Carroll Canyon Road to 
Sorrento Valley Road. Motorists traveling 
eastbound on Sorrento Valley Road will be 
detoured to Carroll Canyon Road, then 
northbound on Scranton Road, and back to Mira 
Mesa Boulevard. Detour signs will be placed to 
assist motorists through the detour route.

Stage 1 of the I-805 North Express Lanes Project 
is constructing one carpool lane in each direction in the median of I-805 from just north of State Route 52 to just 
north of Mira Mesa Boulevard. The project also includes construction of a Direct Access Ramp to and from 
southbound I-805 at Carroll Canyon Road. Additional improvements include bridge widening and ramp 
modifications. This stage is estimated to cost approximately $86 million.
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Traducción al español disponible a solicitud.Caltrans’ top 
priority is safety. 
Every precaution will be 
taken to ensure the 
protection of motorists and 
highway workers. Motorists 
are urged to slow down 
during construction. Be 
work zone alert!
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